
July 26, 2019 

From: Rose Ross (Dene Lands and Resource Management (DLRM)) 

To: Nicole Frigault, Environmental Assessment Specialist 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

By email: cnsc.ea-ee.ccsn@canada.ca 

NexGen Energy Ltd.  Rook I Project 

CEAA Reference Number: 80171 

 

Hello Nicole, 

Please find the attached submission containing comments on the NexGen Energy Ltd.  Project 

Description from the Athabasca Chipewyan First Nation (ACFN) Dene Lands and Resource Management 

(DLRM) office on behalf of the ACFN. 

Best regards, 

Rose Ross 
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